From: registrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Friday, September 24, 2021 1:58:29 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 10:01 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Ty K

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This is a pretty ridiculous application. During an ongoing pandemic no less and while nobody can afford
rent/mortgages/groceries/etc. anymore but big companies like London Hydro only care about lining their pockets
with anything they can squeeze out of their customers. Nothing they outlined makes this increase make any sense, it
is completely uncalled for and sounds like they're trying to come up with excuses to make more money. People's
wages have been stagnant the last few decades, people do not have the resources to let corporations like this bleed us
dry any longer. This is a slap in the face to everyone who already pays London Hydro's excessive bills. I'd be
curious to see what their CEO and board member's bonuses and salaries look like, I'm sure they'd be able to find the
funds there if they need them so badly. Absolutely do not approve this application.

-- Attachment --





